
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms Liz O’Brien 
Marine Planning and Foreshore Section 
Department of Housing, Planning and Local Government 
Newtown Road 
Wexford, Y35 APNO 
Ireland 

20th September 2018 

Our Ref: IBE01089/ltr2 
 
 
Re: FS006806 – Pontoons at Berth 50 at Dublin Port 
 
Dear Ms O’Brien, 

Further to receipt and review of the Consolidated Observations which we received yesterday, we wish 
to inform you that our client Dublin Port Company (DPC) accept the recommendations and comments 
of all the prescribed bodies. We note that there were no submissions from the General Public 
therefore there was no need to comment on same.  
 
We look forward to the project proceeding now to the next stage of the foreshore consenting process. 
Please can you keep me informed as the application progresses and forward the draft license for our 
clients consideration when it is ready for review.   
 
 
If you require any further details on this DPC Project, please do not hesitate to contact myself on 048 
90 667914 or ruth.barr@rpsgroup.com.   
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
  
Ruth Barr 
For RPS 
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